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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: RidgeRat10@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2008 11:40 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; cap@chimiles.com; LGrouptrav@aol.com
Subject: 50 Hegenberger Loop Closure

Steven: Once again We have called (Thursday 9/11/08 @ 4:25 PM, Tuesday 9/16/08 @ 10:00 AM, and Thursday 9/18/08 
@ 11:05 AM). As of this writing, we have not received a reply to our 9/11/08 and 9/16/08 calls, and are waiting anxiously 
for a return of today's call. 
We find it very disturbing that we are put on a very strict timetable for our submittals to you, but your replies back to us on 
these have had dates set by you, but these dates apparently do not have any validity! Witness, your email to us of 8/28/08 
@ 5:51:10 PM stated that we would receive your comments "NEXT WEEK", which would have been the week of 
September 1st.! As of this date, we have not even had the courtesy of a phone call, or email letting us know the reason for 
this delay. 
We do not wish to get attorneys involved at his point in time, since we are apparently so close to conclusion, but in the 
event that we do not hear from you in the very near future, we apparently will have no other option! 
  
Trusting we will be hearing from you shortly. 
W.E.L. Partnership, Gary Lyons, Partner 
 
 

Psssst...Have you heard the news? There's a new fashion blog, plus the latest fall trends and hair styles at StyleList.com. 


